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Wednesday 29 June 2022 

 

Staffing 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we near the end of the school year, I wanted to update you on our staffing changes 
for next year. 

Previously, I wrote to inform you that Mrs Love will be leaving at the end of the school 
year to become a Headteacher. Her new school have requested that Mrs Love be able 
to work very closely with them across Term 6 and this has intensified over the past 
few weeks. It is with great sadness that I inform you that Mrs Love’s last day will be 
this Friday (01 July).  

Miss Moore, our new SENDCo has already been working in school to support our 
children. Should you need to speak to Miss Moore, please contact the school office. 

Mrs Hayward will be leaving Kingsnorth at the end of term. We are very pleased to 
welcome Mrs Hunt to our school teaching team in the new school year. 

Previously, I wrote to inform that Miss Sinden (one our teaching assistants) has 
decided to seek pastures new from September.  

Finally, Miss Riseley, one of our Admin Team and the admin for the Kingsnorth English 
Hub will be leaving in the summer. She is taking up an exciting opportunity in the City; 
we wish her every success. 

We know and appreciate many of the challenges you and our families face at present 
and the school team is always on hand to listen and support where we can. 

I am sure you will join with myself and our staff team in wishing all of these amazing 
people the very best in the next stages of their career, their life and their adventures!  

 
From all the Staff and Governors at Kingsnorth CEP School.    
 

 

 


